
 

 

June Events: 
 

6/2: 5th Grade Field Trip to UTMS 
 

6/7: 3rd Grade Field Day 
 

6/8: 4th Grade Field Day  
 

6/9: 5th Grade Field Day 
 

6/12 and 6/13: 4th Grade Field Trip to 
Wetlands Institute 
 

6/13: 5th Grade PTO Picnic 
 

6/15 to 6/19: 1:45 Dismissal Days, 
Lunches will be Served 
 

6/19: Last Day for Students & Staff 

Upper Township Elementary School 
“LEARNING  

TO SUCCEED” 

THANK YOU! 
As we prepare for the end of another 

successful school year, we would like to 
thank you for all of your support!  It is 
because of the dedication of our staff 

members and families that our children 
are able to exceed our expectations.  We 
would also like to thank our PTO for all 
of their hard work this year.  We really 

appreciate all that you have done!  
Finally, we would like to wish everyone a 

happy and safe summer; and we look 
forward to seeing you in September! 

J U N E  P A R E N T  N E W S L E T T E R  

REMINDER: 
EARLY DISMISSAL DAYS BEGIN 
ON THURSDAY, JUNE 15TH AND 

CONTINUE THROUGH 
MONDAY, JUNE 19th.  DISMISSAL 
WILL BE AT 1:45 PM. JUNE 19th IS 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL. 

Please 
remember to 

return all 
library books! 

Please 
remember to 

return all 
library books! 


